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Cardiometabolic Medicine is an emerging scientific
field, attracting physicians across the spectrum of
medical specialties. It is clear that type 2 diabetes
mellitus constitutes the metabolic pandemic of the 21st
century, with pessimistic projections regarding its
prevalence. In addition, type 2 diabetes mellitus is
associated with several comorbidities, such as
hypertension, dyslipidemia, atherosclerotic
cardiovascular disease, heart failure, chronic kidney
disease, obesity, nonalcoholic fatty liver disease and
nonalcoholic steatohepatitis, hyperuricemia, and several
others.  During the last decade, welcome novel classes
of antidiabetic drugs have arrived, which have provided
remarkable cardiorenal benefits for individuals with type
2 diabetes mellitus, revolutionizing its therapeutic
approach. This Special Issue will publish high-quality
original articles addressing the evolving role of newer
antidiabetics in cardiometabolic health in type 2
diabetes mellitus, from pathophysiology to treatment,
emphasizing molecular pathways and their therapeutic
implications. In addition, narrative reviews and
systematic reviews will be considered for publication.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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